
DATE 4-5-18 

Board Members Present:​            T.R. Jarrett( President), 

 Scott Murphy (Vice President), Sarah Stansbury (Director of IT) 

Kara Shaw (Secretary),                                 Ryan Doll ( Equipment Manager), 

Jody Williams (fundraising)                               Adam Ferrell (Treasurer), 

Jamie Robinson (Cheer) Rob Lager (HOA) 

Brandon Thorne (HOA) 

 

Board Members Not Present: ​, 

Others Present:  

Dave Hung Mike Shaw 

Meeting called Order:​  President called the meeting to order 7:11 pm 

Minutes from  March Motion to approve made by -Adam, 2​nd​ by  Jody, passed unanimously.  

Action:  

2018 KYF Scholarship will go to Brady Monk 

Next meeting is May 6th at 6 pm at the firestation  

Presidents Report: 

Working on getting the coaches clinic set up. 

Vice Presidents:​  No report 

Treasure Report:  

$23,000 in our account  -- we will pay $155 for 1 year of website -- Rydell is all paid up  

Equipment Report: 



Need to get everything out of boxes.  July 10th will be equipment check out -- Justin Cook will 
offer Physicals at equipment checkout again this year 

Cheerleading Report:  

HOA would like cheer split into 2 teams but we most likely will not do this.  Cheer can go to 
Indiana in October for competition but we most likely will not do this.  May 1, 2018 will start 
summer cheer if interested contact Jamie.  All YCADA training must be done by June 1, 2018. 
HOA will have a cheer appreciation day in August or September at HOA fields 

HOA representative Report: 

Spire is redoing a lot of stuff including the shed at HOA.  HOA is trying to sell signage for around 
the fields as a fundraiser.  HOA will need volunteers to help with mowing the fields (mowers are 
provided).  More teams from other KC areas are wanting to play so HOA is trying to help get all 
of that organized  

Director of IT Report: 

Sarah and Chrystan will be putting together some Mom talk and Doc talk video -- these are 
quick 2 min videos to share on facebook about football and cheer cost, safety, benefits, etc. 
Please share the KYF facebook page to help generate more traffic 

Fundraising Report: 

Poker Tournament will be August 4th -- more info to come at May meeting 

 

Motion made to adjourn by Adam 2nd by Scott 

 
 


